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National Office: Box Q1076,QVB PO, NSW 1230

Telephone 02 9299 4555 Fax: 02 9299 4221

Email: acpet@ozemail.com.au
13 October, 2000

The Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations

   Small Business and 

   Education Legislation Committee

S1.61 Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Secretary,

SUBMISSION TO EDUCATION SERVICES FOR OVERSEAS STUDENTS LEGISLATION PACKAGE

We refer to the Committee’s invitation to express views relating to the Education Services for Overseas Students Legislation Package. Attached please find our submission

ACPET is willing to give oral evidence if that should assist the Committee.

Should you require any further details please be sure to contact me (03) 9642 2766 or fax (03) 9642 2799 or e-mail dpask@hotkey.net.au
Yours sincerely,

Australian Council for Private 

Education and Training
David Pask

Secretary

AUSTRALIAN COUNCIL FOR


PRIVATE EDUCATION AND TRAINING ABN 630 549 537 58








